January 28, 2009

To Whom It May Concern:

I have had the pleasure of working with Mark Olson for many years. Through the
years he has risen from carpenter to job superintendent.

I have found Mark to be a very responsible and trustworthy person, capable of
handling many types of jobs. Mark would be a plus for any future company.

Personally, I have no reservations about recommending Mark for work in the
construction industry.

Yours truly,
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William Greer
Retired General Superintendent
Saunders Construction, Inc.



